
Henry Schein Announces Proposed Stock Offering by Certain Schein Family Members

June 12, 2001
MELVILLE, N.Y., Jun 12, 2001 (BUSINESS WIRE) -- Henry Schein, Inc. (NASDAQ: HSIC) today announced that it intends to file a
registration statement with the Securities Exchange Commission for the underwritten offer and sale of approximately 4,000,000
currently outstanding shares of its common stock held by certain members of the Schein family.

The selling stockholders have not been officers of the Company since prior to the Company's initial public offering in 1995. The Company anticipates
that the filing will be made with the SEC this month, looking toward an offering in July.

This release by the Company shall not constitute an offer to sell or the solicitation of an offer to buy these securities.
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